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Atkins, Caelan

From: Josie >
Sent: 28 July 2023 11:21
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to let you know of my objection to the Aquind Interconnector. 
This has already been disallowed once and I see even less reason to allow it now with the 
additional info we have. 
It will totally disrupt Portsmouth and the surrounding areas for quite some time and for only a tiny 
percentage of additional power. 
 
France held Jersey hostage to power saying they would cut them off if France did not get the 
fishing rights they required. Do we really need this? 
 
This has been going on for far to long and the people of Portsmouth deserve to have this 
resolved.  
 
We do not need or want this interconnector, you must realise how strongly the people feel about 
this, it is it totally unnecessary to have this and the previous decision to disallow it needs to be 
upheld. 
 
Thank you for reading 
JM Chandler  
Havant. 
 
 
 




